Ernie Chin - Dragon Lady P/L- Poilet P/L - Gwalwa Daraniki Association– Planit Consulting -Application rejected February 2015

On Friday 13 February 2015 consideration of the application for a ‘subdivision to create three (3) lots’ over Lot 5182 Town of Darwin and Lot 8630 Town of Nightcliff was formally deferred to allow the applicant to provide further information so that proper consideration of the application can occur. This email is sent to you as you lodged a submission in relation to this proposal.

If/when the required additional information is submitted by the applicant the proposal will be re-exhibited so that you may have the opportunity to provide further comment on the application. We will update you once we know when re-exhibition will occur.

Please feel free to contact me if you would like to discuss the application.

Kind regards

Sally Cunningham | Senior Planner | Development Assessment Services

